





























C for magnesite file

4312/41.

June 17th, 1941.

Dr. M.S. Hedley,
Mining Engineer,

¢/o Maiden Creek ranch,
ASHCROFT, B.C.

Dear Dr. Hedley:

Thanks for yours of the
15th, saying that you are sending some samples
of probable magnesite.

When these arrive I will test
them and advise you of the contents.

Yours very truly,

Chief Mining Engineer.

PBF/HG.
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4312/41.

June 21st, 1941.

Dr. M.S. Hedley,
Mining Engineer,

c/o Maiden Creek Ranch,
ASHCROFT, B.C.

Dear Matt:

Your letter of June 15th and
samples have been turned over to me for
attention. I have had the samples analysed
(accounting for the delay in replying to you)
and the results are as follows:--

ngn npn
Insoluble 58.5 38.5
MgO 8.0 17.0
Ca0 9.3 11.0
Fep03 8.3 6.9

_ I am afraid that this material
has little promise of being economic, insofar
as the magnesite content is altogether too
low to be of interest.

With best regards.

Yours very truly,

Associate Mining Engineer.
JMC/HG .
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